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Banpu supports IPST to organize the 10th Annual GLOBE Conference 
 

Recently, Mrs. Udomlux Olarn, Vice-President -Corporate Communications of Banpu Public 
Company Limited, represented the Company to donate THB. 288,500 to Dr. Pornpun Waitayangkoon, 
Vice President of the Institute for the Promotion of Teaching Science and Technology (IPST) for 
supporting “The 10th Annual GLOBE Conference: The New Decade for Global Sustainable 
Development” and “The Exploration of Marine Coastal Resources Symposium” to be held at Cape 
Panwa hotel, Phuket province during 27 July – 4 August 2006.  The conference is organized by 
GLOBE Thailand and GLOBE Program Office, USA.  
 
“The 10th Annual Globe Conference” is open for teachers, students, scientists, educators and GLOBE 
country coordinators from about 109 countries across the world to address and exchange their key 
ideas as well as experiences regarding the Earth System Science so as to enhance their knowledge on 
environmental relations in both local and global levels.  This, in turn, will lead to the environmental 
sustainable development. For more information about GLOBE program and conference please visit 
(http://globethailand.ipst.ac.th/annual2006, http://www.globe.gov) 
 
 
For more information, please contact,  
Ms. Maunfun Chiraiam  Corporate Communications Officer   

Banpu Public Company Limited 
Tel:   02-694-6783  / Fax: 02-207-0697 
E-mail maunfun_c@banpu.co.th 
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